
July 7, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The 5th Street Yacht Club located at 761 Marquette Street in Racine will
be hosting the Burmeister/Masilian Memorial Car and Motorcycle Show on
Sunday August 22nd, 2021.  The show cars and motorcycles will be on
display that day in the parking lot and on the grassy areas of our property.
We would like to request a special closure of Liberty Street between
Marquette and Superior to allow for parking for our spectators and guests.
The event runs from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. but we are asking that the
street be closed from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter.  The
proceeds from this memorial event are being designated for the American
Heart Association.  Your granting of our request would greatly impact the
potential success of this day.

Sincerely,
Larry Vail
President

Jim’s Garage Door Service


